
From: Whittle, Amanda <Amanda.Whittle@dss.sc.gov>
To: Becky Laffitteblaffitte@sowellgray.com
CC: Catone, TonyTony.Catone@dss.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHolly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov
Taylor, RicheleRicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov
Monty Toddmtodd@sowellgray.com
Butch BowersButch@ButchBowers.com

Date: 9/20/2016 9:39:19 AM
Subject: ATTORNEY-CLIENT CONFIDENTIAL: Michelle H. - Joint Motion Corrections/Affirmations

Good morning,
 
I checked the numbers following our discussion yesterday.
 
P. 3                 The number 8501 is correct.
 
P. 3                 The number 1694 is NOT correct. That number should be 1614. The number 
1614 was reported on both -15-16 and 8-18-16 affidavits.
 
p. 3                 The Class Members who received notice (as required by the notice order) were 
age 14 and older, not 12 and older.
 
P. 19              The number 3900 is correct as the number of children in foster care on the last 
day of the 2014-15 fiscal year according to the DSS Child Welfare Flow Chart SFY 2015 which 
is on the DSS website.
 
Throughout the order, when references are made to placement of  “6 and under” children in 
congregate care, that reference should be to children who are  “6 and under,” not “under 6.” 
Examples of this are on pages 6 and 10.  This supports the idea of having the motion not 
 reiterate or summarize the agreement but rather state the arguments for approving the 
agreement.
 
Thank you,
Amanda
 
 
Amanda F. Whittle
Assistant General Counsel
Office of General Counsel
S.C. Dept. of Social Services
 
Mailing address: Post Office Box 1520, Columbia, SC  29202-1520
Physical address: 1535 Confederate Avenue, Room 621, Columbia, SC  29202
Electronic mail address: amanda.whittle@dss.sc.gov
Telephone: (803) 898-0776; Facsimile: (803) 898-7245
Cellular phone: (803) 917-1323
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Disclaimer: Please do not use this e-mail address to report child or adult abuse and neglect. The abuse/neglect hotline number 
for your county is located on the SCDSS home web page at www.dss.sc.gov. For emergencies, please contact your local law 
enforcement office.

 
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, or is 
otherwise privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited and 
violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete this message.
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